Y United | uner
Naﬂons Recommendations Database

Full Text

The Permanent Forum decides to appoint Michael Dodson and Victoria Tauli-
Corpuz, Members of the Permanent Forum, as Special Rapporteurs to organize
and undertake a technical review of the proposed international regime on access
and benefit-sharing, as recommended in paragraph 48 (i) of the report of the
international expert group meeting on the international regime on access and
benefit-sharing and indigenous peoples’ human rights of the Convention on
Biological Diversity (E/C.19/2007/8).



